
July 2017 Newsletter 

 

Church  

 

All services at Duns Tew, unless stated otherwise 

 

02.07.17 No service at Duns 

Tew – but 

elsewhere in 

Benefice 

Church Fete 1.30 – 4.00pm 

The Manor, Duns Tew 

09.07.17 11 am Matins 

16.07.17 9.30 am Eucharist 

 11 am Pet Service Steeple Barton church 

23.07.17 11 am Eucharist 

 3 pm Open Air Service in Ledwell 

30.07.17 11.00 am Eucharist with Holy Baptism in 

Over Worton Church. Only 

service on this day. 

 

Fete 

We would be delighted to see you on the morning of the fete from 10am -12pm to 

help unload vans, put up gazebos (if not already done), set up tables, hang bunting etc. 

Alternatively if you could come from about 4pm to help clear away, we would be 

very grateful (if you can help at both ends of the day, even better). 

 

Craft Competition It’s not too late to enter …details in last month’s newsletter, or on 

www.dunstew.com 

 

Raffle 

Don’t forget to hand in your raffle ticket stubs and money to addresses on envelopes, 

or Clare Burgess, 5 Hill Farm Lane. 

 

Homemade cake?  

We would like a plentiful supply for both Teas Stall and Cake Stall.  

If you have some spare time before the fete, and you could make a cake and deliver it 

to either Sarah or Steph (from Friday 30
th

 June to morning of Sunday 2
nd

 July), we’d 

be very grateful! 

Sarah Taylor 

2 Longfield 

Tel 340827 

Steph Lacey 

34 Main Street 

Tel 347350 

 

 

Christian Aid Week 

In total we raised £1137.92, of which £74 was from the coffee morning. With Gift Aid this 

comes to £1317.67 .Thank you to everyone who contributed to this collection, and to 

everyone who gave up their time to distribute and collect the envelopes. Stephanie 

Lacey 

http://www.dunstew.com/


 

Progressive Supper Sat August 19
th

 - Hosts Wanted for tables of 6 or 

more:  

All food is brought to you pre-prepared and just needs heating 

through/serving.   If you would be prepared to host or help with the catering 

etc, or just want more information about what is involved please contact 

either Stephanie Lacey (347350) or Carol Rigby (340632) 

Stephanie.lacey@btconnect.com nonesuchcarol@gmail.com 

 

Advance notice - Ride or Stride 2017 – Saturday 9
th

 September 

This year the Historic Churches Bike Ride will be held on Saturday 9th September.   

For more information, contact Clare Burgess clarebugress@gmail.com or 347382  

Please note there will be a wedding in the church that afternoon, as well, so signing-in 

table will be outside the church. 

If anyone would like to sign Bike Ride visitors in for an hour, please let me know. 

 

Charity of the Quarter 

For May, June and July the PCC will be collecting donations via the charity plate near 

the door of the church, to help the work of Médécins Sans Frontières/Doctors 

Without Borders (MSF).  

MSF medical teams act fast to save people’s lives in conflict zones, natural disasters 

and epidemics.  

For more information, please go to the MSF website www.msf.org.uk 
 

Polly 

As always please leave in-date food donations in the basket in church. 

Thank you to everyone who supports Polly. Clare Burgess 347382 
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